THE HIGHGATE R.S.L. NEWS

No. 148

MARCH 1976

Page 1

President

Mr. W: Munro, 59 Glenway Gardens Manning Terrace, SOUTH PERTH 6151

Secretary

Mr. H. Noonan, 30 Bessell Avenue COMO. 6152

Vice President

Mr. K. Kidd, 16 Solomon Street, MOSMAN PARK 6012

Treasurer

Mr. R. Elliott, 39 Bricknall Road, ATTADALE 6156.

Registered for posting as a periodical

Category "A"

MARCH MEETING

MONDAY MARCH 15th 1976.

4th FLOOR, BOANS

FELLOWSHIP, 12.45 p.m.

LUNCH, 1.00 p.m.

GUEST SPEAKER

Capt. Colin Harper, M.B.E.

Director of Music,
Band of the 5th Military District.

INTRODUCED BY

Jeff Lofthouse

NEWS" TTER: I hope that those members who missed out on the news last month all receive a copy of this month's Newsletter, as it contains an important message : about the date of the APRIL LUNCHEON. This will be held on APRIL 12th, the second MONDAY because the usual 3rd Monday is Easter Monday. You will receive a reminder in the April Newsletter.

GUEST SPEAKER: Our guest speaker at the February meeting was Colm O'Doherty from Health Education. His talk on that much-maligned gent, Clanger Molloy, was most informative and was listened to with great interest.

> The quest speaker this month. Capt. Colin Harper M.B.E. is well known for the wonderful work he has done for music, not only in a military sense, but in all its many facets. His talk, with, we hope, some practical demonstration, should be well worth hearing.

BEEF AND BURGUNDY NIGHT: Ted Martin and Phil Loffman are going about the business of organising Highgate's second Beef and Burgundy to be held on the night of FRIDAY MAY 7th. The many members who attended the previous one voted it a real beauty. Make a note in your diary now. It's also a great night out for the ladies. The best cuts of meat are explained to them and the lord and master is shown how to carve correctly.

SUB WARDENS :

We certainly haven't been killed by the rush of members to take a turn at this most important duty. Bill Fitzhardinge will be looking after things while I am in hospital. He is looking for a team for Anzac Day. We have been performing this duty for many years and it is not the time to start failing.

ANZAC DAY :

As well as sub wardens, the annual Anzac Breakfast will take place. This could well be the best breakfast of your life, if not the last. Ron Stone our Master of Ceremonies, will be pleased to hear that you will be attending. Ring J. R. Wallace & Co. 21.4421, and put your name down with Ron. Venue will be the W.A. Club.

EDUCATION:

Congratulations to Ray Ware and Harry Noonan.

Ray has been appointed Chairman of the Soldiers^t

Children Education Board, and Harry has been appointed as Deputy Chairman.

MEETING AT ANZAC HOUSE: Vice President Ken Kidd, will represent the Sub-Branch at a Presidents and Secretaries Meeting during March.

THOUGHT FOR THE MONTH

"With malice towards none, with charity for all, with firmness in the right, let us strive on"

+₊+₊+₊+₊+